
ACCREDITATION

There is a change being made to IMI Accreditation products; we are replacing 

the Code of Conduct with Professional Standards. This means achievers of 

an Accreditation will now have to agree to work to a Professional Standard of 

behaviours instead of the Code of Conduct. 

The Professional Standard agreement will replace the existing Code of 
Conduct in the online assessment list. This work will be done over time 
and gradually phased in so there may be instances where a particular 
Accreditation still has the Code of Conduct. Each candidate will receive a hard 
copy of the Professional Standard that suits their role/Accreditation along with 
IMI membership information and their certificate. We would appreciate it if this 
information could be passed on to those involved until all Accreditations have 
been fully amended. 

If a Professional Standard agreement is available on the online assessment list 
for a candidate, please launch this instead of the Code of Conduct.

Please contact the Centre Admin Support Team on 01992 519 025

•	 If there is no Code of Conduct or Professional Standard agreement present 
in the candidate online assessment list

•	 If you are experiencing difficulties claiming and the candidate has 
completed the Code of Conduct instead of the Professional Standard 
agreement

We will be providing a ‘standardised’ PowerPoint presentation to use for 
Accreditation inductions, which will be sent in due course. 

www.theimi.org.uk

We thank you for your patience and 
support in implementing this change


